
HEAC meeting of May 27, 2021 

In attendance: Kitty Michelotti (presiding), Fred Fraser, Rep. Glenn Cordelli, Catie McLaughlin, 
Jen Pereira, Stefanie Marsh, Amanda Weeden, Shireen Meskoop.  Members of the Public. 

3:41pm  Meeting called to order / approval of minutes postponed until June 3 

 Kitty Michelotti introduces Shireen Meskoop as a HEAC member representing the DOE 
  and Nate Greene, also part of the DOE, not a member of HEAC 
 
 
 Chairman’s Report:  New Rules are effective as of Jan. 2021 / Rochester Show Cause 
hearing is on June 3, 2021 at 10a over Zoom. 
 
 
 
 Member Reports: 
  - Seacoast Christian Home Educators Assoc.: 3 homeschooled graduates received 
the Hamel Scholarship from UNH 
  - Granite State Home Educators:  Developmental Approach workshop for special 
needs students is on GSHE website 
  - Representatives:  DOE has partnered with Prenda to offer Pods in NH 
 
 
 
 Announcements:  NH “Gift to the Class of 2021” applies to homeschooled graduates /  
GSHE has partnered with NHEEAF to support teens with counseling / Kitty Michelotti is 
stepping down as the HEAC chair, Michelle Levell replacing her. 
 
 June 3, 2021 at 3:30pm is the next meeting to vote on minutes and the annual report. 
 
4:27pm    Meeting adjourned 
 
Minutes taken by FF 


